
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
November 8, 2022 

      
Temporary Trail Closure – Thompson Clarke Ocean Trail 

The Thompson Clarke Ocean Trail between Thompson Clarke Drive West and Ocean Trail is temporarily 
closed for the removal of a danger tree. The trail will remain closed until the work is completed.  
 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
 

Trail closed until further 
notice 
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